
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

English – In English, we have begun our learning journey based on stories from diverse cultures. Children have learnt about 
using ‘the more, the more’ sentence types, ‘de:de’ sentence types, written setting descriptions, and have consolidated their 
practice on ‘3 ed’ sentences. Ask the children what these writing techniques are to find out more! 
Maths- In Maths, the children have recognised turns and angles, compared angles, learnt how to measure and draw 
accurately, understood horizontal, vertical, parallel and perpendicular lines and begun to recognise and describe 2-D shapes. 
We have enjoyed looking at physical 3-D shapes and finding similar objects in the class. 
Wider Curriculum –  In P.E., the children have loved refining their skills in archery and practicing in tennis. In Geography, we 
are learning about how people live in Antarctica. In R.E. we have continued to look into different Cornish festivals and 
understood the Summer Solstice.  In DT, we have planned our final cushion design and practiced different stitches like cross 
stitching and layering. In PSHE, we have been learning about changes we will experience as we get older.  

Shining Stars  

 

Year 3 News 
Friday 4th July 2025 

• In English, we will complete our final Fiction unit. Children 
will be writing their own stories from another culture 
based around the story of ‘How Maui Tamed the Sun’. 

• In Maths, we will recognise, describe and make 3-D 
shapes. We will begin our final learning journey based on 
statistics.  

• In Science, we will be continuing to look at the humans 
body and naming the bones of the skeleton.  

• In Wider Curriculum, we are going to continue to learn 

about Antarctica, continue our tennis and Archery, and 

create cushions in DT. 

PE Kit - Please make sure your child comes into school in 
full PE kit on a Tuesday.  
Reading Books - Reading book and Library book change 
over is a Thursday. Please can books and reading records 
be brought in on this day.  
Summer Term - Please can you make sure your child 
comes to school with a drinks bottle, a sun hat and sun 
cream applied.  
Friday 11th July - School Trip to Treraven Woods. Thank 
you to those who have already completed the online 
form. Please refer to the email sent out for more 
information or follow this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/jabUkfKZbL  
 

3B – Jonathan Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 

weeks for student vote (Week 1), and progress (Week 2). 

3B – (Week 1)Teddy and Deano (Week 2) Caden and Elsie 

  

3W – (Week 1) Logan and Maddie (Week 2) Maggie and 

Kayden 
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